
FORM DATE:  June 2024 

 

The University of Michigan 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO EMPLOY A CONSTRUCTION MANAGER 

 
 
The University of Michigan is evaluating the potential of utilizing construction management services 
on the following project, if and when approved by the Regents of the University of Michigan:   

 

Lorch Hall Renovation and Addition 
U-M Project # P00020457 

 
Firms interested in being evaluated for consideration are required to contact Facilities Procurement, 
Senior Procurement Agents, William Erwin wierwin@umich.edu and Austin Anderson 
ausand@umich.edu. Interested CM firms must respond to the requirements included in the project’s 
Qualification Statement Requirements for Construction Management Services. 
 
The University of Michigan reserves the right to reject any and all applicants and may stop the selection 
process for this project at any time.  
 
QUALIFICATION DEADLINE: 
An electronic version of your firm’s Qualification Statement Requirements for Construction 
Management Services is due no later than 2:00 PM, April 18, 2025 at the location provided in the 
requirements document. 
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